
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO  

 

cc: Hydrological Advisers 

 

Our ref.: 6440531/2025/SG/SG briefing                             10 September 2025 

 

           

  

 

 

Subject: Invitation to join the COP30 Presidency Briefing 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

I am pleased to invite you to attend an online briefing on “COP30 in Belém: Actions and 

Priorities” by Ambassador André Corrêa do Lago, President-Designate of COP30, which will take 

place on Wednesday, 17 September 2025, from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. Geneva time (08:00–

09:00 UTC).  

 

The briefing will provide an opportunity to hear directly from the COP Presidency about 

their priorities and vision for COP30. Kindly note that the briefing will be conducted in English 

and held in person at WMO Headquarters, the following link will be available for Members to 

listen-in remotely. 

 

Please use the following link to connect to the briefing:  

https://wmo-int.zoom.us/j/91475952026 

 

If you are unable to join, kindly note that the briefing will be recorded, and the 

recording will be shared with you afterwards. 

 

I very much hope you will be able to join us for this important exchange. 

 

 

  

           Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

          Prof. Celeste Saulo 

          Secretary-General 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://wmo-int.zoom.us/j/91475952026

